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Announcements: 

Enjoy some family time this 

weekend folks!!! 

5th: Assessment Monday for our 

Chemical and Physical changes unit!! We 

finished our mysteries with an exciting 

explosion of baking soda and vinegar in 

a bag this week! 6th: We made POOP!! 

Seriously, the class participated in a 

really fun model of the digestive system 

to learn where the molecules that cells 

need come from! So much fun!! 

7th: We learned all about the natural 

products that are used to make 

synthetic products such as plastic 

bottles, medications and artificial 

sweeteners. We investigated the 

chemical processes needed to create 

these products! 

8th: Diving deeper into evolution and the 

mechanisms that cause changes in 

species over time as well as the 

evidence! 
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